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As a license holding hunter and fisherman for the past 30 years, I strongly support full
funding for the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife’s Water Quality/Quantity
Program – POP 123. Please make that happen

Gregg Melton 
Eugene, OR

Thank you

mailto:greggmelton@comcast.net
mailto:JWMNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

